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MEMORANDUM 2009/10-04 
 

To: Chairs and Directors 
 
From: Cristina Amon, Dean 
 
Date: October 9, 2009 
 
Re: Task Force on Engineering Leadership Education 
 
I am pleased to advise you that we have established a Task Force on Engineering 
Leadership Education at the Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering.  The Task 
Force will review the advances made by the Engineering Leaders of Tomorrow (LOT) 
program and develop strategic options for the future.  The mandate and membership of 
the task force are provided below.  
 
MANDATE 

1. To review progress of the development of engineering leadership education at 
UofT  

2. To review and report on leadership education in engineering at other universities 
3. To recommend structures, processes, and models for advancing engineering 

leadership education at UofT including: curricular, co-curricular, and extra-
curricular activities and research 

4. To create a vision for engineering leadership that reaches engineering schools and 
the engineering profession across the country 

 
TIMING 

Term: October 1, 2009 to June 30, 2010 
 
MEMBERSHIP 

Doug Reeve, Chair, Chemical Engineering and Applied Chemistry (Chair) 
Shahed Al-Haque, Undergraduate Student 
Phil Byer, Professor, Civil Engineering 
Dave Colcleugh, Leadership Development Professor, Faculty of Applied Science and 

Engineering 
Bryan Karney, Associate Dean, Cross-Faculty Programs 
Chris Langan, Undergraduate Student  
Maygan McGuire, Graduate Student 
Lisa Romkey, Senior Lecturer, Engineering Science 
George Roter, Co-CEO, Engineers Without Borders 
Ian Simmie, UofT, Student Life Programs 
Annie Simpson, Coordinator, Leaders of Tomorrow 
Angela Tran, Graduate Student  


